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RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY
BOIL WATER NOTICE

Thank You,                                                                                   Robert Copeland, Superintendent Field Operations            
City of Edgewater                                                                                
FOR QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL 424-2400 ext. 4007 or 424-2400 ext. 4033
                 
A Rescission of Precautionary Boil Water Notice is an official public notification that is required by law.
FGEW048:04.23.15:2
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